











1st December 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Year 6 – DT Robotics workshop 7th December 2022

We are planning to take year 6 to Lynn Grove High School for a Robotics workshop On Wednesday 7th December from 11:00 until 1:35. The workshop is linked to their Design and Technology curriculum where the children will design and build a moveable fairground ride and then use a computer programming system to programme their ride to work and move.

The children will be walking to and from the high school at after registration and return to school before the end of the normal school day. The children will need a packed lunch for this trip.

We are able to provide school packed lunches for this trip and these must be booked on Select no later than 9.00 on Monday 5th December 2022. This allows the kitchen to organise the correct quantities of resources.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher.

Yours faithfully,

Miss J. Burrell Year 6 Class Teacher

Set Sail for Success



www.smspprimary.co.uk

